
SELECTMEN'S OFFICE 
Town of Waterboro 

SELECTMEN'S MEETING MINUTES 
2/6/90 

Regular meeting of the Waterboro Board of Selectmen. 

PRESENT: Chairman Andrew C. Woodsome, Jr., Robert C. Fay, Dennis G. 
Abbott. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

SEBAGO TECHNICS: Shawn Frank and Don Snow represented Sebago Technics 
and were in to discuss the survey progress that is being done on 
Friendship Park. Could be an error in the boundry lines on Milne 
subdivision. Chm. Woodsome suggested having Steve Kasprzak in to sign 
a quit claim deed to relinquish any rights he may have. A meeting 
with Steve Kasprzak, James Carll, Charlie Brown and the Selectmen will 
be set up sometime towards the end of March. 

GEORGE ABBOTT: Mr. Abbott is from North Conway and he came in to 
discuss taking care of the white goods at the dump. He feels that he 
can haul for $175.00 a load about 5 to 6 ton to a load. About $30.00 
a tone. Will keep metal cleaned up. He hauls to Saco Steel and to 
Waldron's in Scarborough. He estimates that there is about 6-8 loads 
now at the dump. He will take gas tanks if they are empty. He also 
would like to haul junk cars if possible for free, he would leave the 
wheels and tires and gas tanks that contain gas. He would have to 
have a central area where the tanks are stripped. Beals Equipment 
charges the town $40.00 a ton to take care of the white goods now at 
the dump. 

Board voted to pay George Abbott $8.50 per hour for custodian 
services. George will make a rake for the tables in the hall and he 
will also be in charged of all town owned buildings. 

Board will asked Sherlon Westleigh in next week to discuss why out of 
town trash was found in one of his loads. The Board will also send a 
letter to the contractors that any new customers need to be given to 
the town to be included on their list to keep it updated. 

Board voted to go with a library in the East School building with the 
stipulation that the Town retain the building and lease it to the 
Lioness's for 1 to 5 years and not a 99 year lease. 

Board voted to accept the Commercial Hauler Ordinance. 

Board signed the warrant for payment of bills and payroll. 
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